
Attachment E: Notification of Ausgrid’s Climate Change Fund Contribution 
 
 
From: Scott Dowdell <Scott.Dowdell@environment.nsw.gov.au> 
To: Robert Telford <RTelford@ausgrid.com.au>,  
Cc: Garry Foo <gfoo@ausgrid.com.au> 
Date: 02/05/2014 02:51 PM 
Subject: RE: Climate Change Fund contributions - forward estimates 
 
 
 
Hi Robert 
  
We have prepared the briefing note for our Minister to consult with the Treasurer and Minister 
for Resources and Energy. 
  
The proposed contribution from Ausgrid for 2014/15 is $148,595,464.00.  The overall 
contributions from the three DNSPs have not changed. 
  
2014/2015 - $308.600 million 
2015/2016 - $308.600 million 
2016/2017 - $308.600 million 
  
Regards 
Scott 
  
  
Scott Dowdell  
Senior Project Officer - Data and Analysis 
Regional Operations Group 
Office of Environment and Heritage  
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
PO Box A290, Sydney South, NSW 1232 
T: 02 9995 6326 
W: www.environment.nsw.gov.au 

http://www.environment.nsw.gov.au/�

